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Call for Special Yellowstone Presbytery meeting  
December 8, 2022  at 12:30 p.m.   held via Zoom* 

 
2022 Presbytery Moderator Dave Thompson at the request of the Pastoral Ministry Team calls a Special  
Presbytery Meeting on December 8 at 12:30 p.m. on the following matters:   
  

1. To examine Karolee Larson of Butte and approve her call as a Commissioned Ruling Elder to  
1st Presbyterian Church of Butte;  

2. To approve the terms for Karolee Larson to serve as Commissioned Ruling Elder to 1st Presbyterian Church 

of Butte; 
 

3. To celebrate the ministry of Debbie Funke and thank her for her years of service to Manhattan Presbyterian 

Church and to Yellowstone Presbytery. 
 
4. To celebrate the ministry of David Bierschwale and thank him for his years of service and pastoral care at 

Billings Clinic in Billings, MT. 

Any action the Presbytery might wish to take must be related to items 1 through 4.  
 

NO OTHER BUSINESS may be acted upon as this is a specially called meeting. 

It is anticipated the meeting will last no longer than an hour and a half. 

*The link to and information on joining the Zoom meeting will be sent to everyone at a later date closer to the 

meeting date. 

 

Respectfully,      

Caroline Fleming, 

Stated Clerk, Yellowstone Presbytery 
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